Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 3:.07 PM

To: Jack Grone

Cc: Felice McClendon

Subject: RE: New Sunshine request: PFM and IFS contracts
Attachments: Message from Exec Copier

Hi Jack- We respond as follows to your Sunshine Law request:

1- PFM- Attached is the Investment Advisory Agreement, Amendment to Investment Advisory Agreement and
Second Amendment to Investment Advisory Agreement

2- IFS Securities- We are not in possession of responsive documents.

At this time, we are closing your request as satisfied.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11th St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

Transparency |Integrity | Service
https://www.stltreasurer.org
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